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To whom it may concern, 
 
 
Re: Letter of support for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471). 
 
I am writing to express my support for the Winterbourne Wind project to develop a wind farm in 
the Walcha region of New South Wales. I believe that this project will bring a number of 
significant benefits to the local community and the wider region. 
 
Firstly, the wind farm will provide a clean and renewable source of energy, helping to reduce our 
dependence on fossil fuels and combat climate change. This will not only benefit the environment 
but also help to create a more sustainable future for all of us. 
 
Secondly, the project will also bring economic benefits to the local community. It will create jobs 
during the construction phase, and once the farm is operational, it will provide ongoing 
employment opportunities. Additionally, the farm will also bring in revenue for the local area 
through taxes and other forms of income. 
 
Thirdly, the project will also help to improve the energy security of the region by reducing the need 
for imported energy sources. This will help to keep energy prices more stable and predictable, 
which will benefit both local businesses and residents. 
 
Lastly, the wind farm will also be a great addition to the Walcha region, it will be a beautiful and 
iconic structure that will attract visitors and showcase the region's commitment to sustainability 
and renewable energy. 
 
In conclusion, I strongly support the Winterbourne Wind project to develop a wind farm in the 
Walcha region. I believe that it will bring a range of significant benefits to the local community, 
the environment and the wider region, and I encourage others to do the same. 


